
 
CAMBRIA COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ON ADOPTION OF CAMBRIA EMERGENCY WATER SUPPLY 

 TITLE 22 ENGINEERING REPORT 
 

 
WHO:  Cambria Community Services District (CCSD) Board of Directors  
 
WHEN: August 4, 2014 at 12:30 p.m. 
 
WHERE: Cambria Veterans Memorial Building, 1000 Main Street, Cambria, CA 93428  
 
WHAT: The Board of Directors of the CCSD will hold a public hearing, at which oral or 
written presentations can be made, to consider adopting a resolution to accept and adopt a the 
Cambria Emergency Water Supply Project, Title 22 Engineering Report. This report is 
available for public review during normal business hours at the CCSD Offices located at 1316 
Tamsen Street, Suite 201, Cambria California; or, on the CCSD web site at cambriacsd.org.   
At the time and place of the hearing set forth above any person interested, including all 
persons owning property within the CCSD, may appear and be heard on this matter.   
 
This public hearing shall comply with the requirements of the American with Disabilities Act. 
 
For further information you may contact the District Clerk, Monique Madrid, at 1316 Tamsen 
Street, Suite 201, P.O. Box 65, Cambria, CA 93428, Tel: (805) 927-6235, Fax: (805) 927-5884.  
 
Monique Madrid 
District Clerk 
Dated: July 3, 2014 
  


